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74th  Independence  Day  of  India  was  celebrated  with  enthusiasm  at  "India
House"  on  17th August  2020.  Minister  for  Foreign Affairs,  H.  E.  Jeppe
Kofod graced the occasion with his presence. Members of diplomatic
corps, politicians, senior officials, members of the Indian Community
and friends of India also attended the event. 








